
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: November 17, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: Shelbea MacLennan, Assistant Director
Re: Team Registration for Provincials

The new Sport Registration System (SRS) is now set up for easier registration for Provincial

Championships.

For teams attending provincials in football and volleyball, please follow these instructions. Note

that you will be required to include the following information:

1. Team Photo

2. Volleyball - athlete names (and coaches, if applicable) in order on the photo (i.e. left to

right, front row to back row) NOTE: this is not required for football.

3. School (or team) logo

a. Please provide an svg file. If this is not possible, a vector file or high resolution

png or jpeg file will be acceptable.

4. Team history

a. What was your team’s Road to the Championship? What is your record? Include

some season highlights. Maximum 1000 characters.

Registration deadline is Monday, November 20 at noon.

Please contact brad@asaa.ca if you have any questions.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15QS4aVj5rmsVNTMTIdRyTQ6rbdx0C5yp/view?usp=drive_link
mailto:john@asaa.ca

